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Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 3:41 PM

Subject: DHCS - LEA BOP SFY 2018-19 CRCS Training Check In 

Attachments: SFY 2018-19 CRCS Training Check-In.ics

January 3, 2023       
Please do not reply to this e-mail 

To All Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (LEA BOP) Providers:   

You are invited to attend the LEA BOP State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2018-19 Cost and Reimbursement 
Comparison Schedule (CRCS) Training / Check In on January 12, 2023. This is an opportunity to get 
updated and answers to questions regarding the CRCS form that must be submitted by January 31, 
2023. 

Here is what the training will focus on: 
1. SFY 2018-19 CRCS submission requirements, including an overview of the new electronic

certification process.
2. Summary of the SFY 2018-19 CRCS form, focused on highlighting the differences from the

SFY 2017-18 form.
3. An overview of the SFY 2018-19 Medicaid Eligibility Rate (MER) requirements.
4. Information on the new opt-in process to receive electronic audit reports.

Date: Thursday, January 12, 2023         

Time:  1 – 1:30 p.m.         

Duration: 30 minutes         

Event address for attendees: Click here to join the meeting       

Meeting ID: 2590 569 6773 

Event password: 4CdcBRYZB38   

Audio conference: To receive a call back, provide your phone number when you 
join the event, or call the number below and enter the access code.   
US Toll +1-415-655-0001   
Access code: 2590 569 6773  

As always, thank you for your ongoing collaboration and support.    

For general LEA BOP questions, e-mail DHCS at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov.     

To subscribe or unsubscribe to DHCS communications about the LEA BOP, please use this link e-
mail subscription web page.       

 

https://dhcs.webex.com/dhcs/j.php?MTID=m3417a5b78667b34d585a2903baa6e64e
mailto:LEA@DHCS.CA.gov
http://apps.dhcs.ca.gov/listsubscribe/default.aspx?list=DHCSLEA
http://apps.dhcs.ca.gov/listsubscribe/default.aspx?list=DHCSLEA
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Sincerely,    

LEA BOP Staff  
LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program | Department of Health Care Services 

The information contained in this E-mail document is confidential and intended only to be viewed by the recipient listed above. If you 
are not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver this to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified 
that any distribution or copying of this document is strictly prohibited. If you have received this document in error, please contact the 

sender listed above and destroy the document. 
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